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HB 2107 

 

Honorable Chair Kate Lieber, Vice Chair Tim Knopp, and members of the committee, 

I oppose the continuation of automatic voter registration. There are many 

opportunities to register to vote. Before automatic voter registration we were asked at 

the DMV if we wanted to register to vote, this was a good system. I know people that 

refuse to vote and yet they are automatically registered, they get a ballot in the mail, 

and they won’t use it. Having so many people that have no intention to vote on the 

voter roles opens up our system for fraud.  

 

Thank you, 

Heather Redwine-Walter 

 


